January 19, 2016

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President

Commission on Colleges

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Texas A&M University-Commerce has prepared the attached prospectus regarding our proposed
Bachelor of Science in Electrical Engineering.

We have also submitted the proposal to the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board
(THECB) and will forward that approval to you once it has been received.

We look forward to learning if you need additional information and understand that only prior
notification is required. For questions, contact Dr. Marila Palmer, SACSCOC Accreditation
Liaison, (marila.palmer@tamuc.edu, 903-241-5102).

Sincerely,
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Dan R. Jones, Ph.D.
President

gt Dr. Mary Kirk, Vice President, SACSCOC
Dr. Adolfo Benavides, Provost, A&M-Commerce
Dr. Mary Hendrix, Vice President for Student Access & Success
Dr. Brent Donham, Dean of the College of Science & Engineering
Dr. Marila Palmer, SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison

Office of the President
P. O. Box 3011 « Commerce, TX 75429-3011 « Phone: 903.886.5014 » Fax: 903.886.5010 « www.tamuc.edu

A Member of The Texas A&M University System



